
Santa Barbara/Puerto Vallarta Sister City Committee  

New and Renewing Membership Form, 2023 

(Annual dues expire December 31st)   

  $35 (individual) _____   $70 (couple) ____   Hard copy newsletter (optional) $10____ 

  New Member name tag(s) $10 each  _____    

  Name(s) ____________________________________________________________ 

  Mailing Address ______________________________________________________ 

  City __________________________ State ___________ Zip Code ______________ 

  Phone Number(s) Cell____________________   Home _______________________ 

  Other: ________________________________ 

  E-mail address(s)   _____________________________________________________  

     (You will receive a confirmation email to this address; please check your spam)  

PAYMENT OPTIONS: 

  Check payable to:  SB/PV Sister City Committee                   Ck # _________ 

  Credit Card   (circle one)     Visa    Master Card  Discover       American Express 

                                Card # ___________________________________________________________________ 

  Expiration Date ___________   Security Code # _________   Zip code _________________   

  Address (if different from above) ______________________________________________ 

          Total Membership dues $35 each………………..….………………..$__________ 

        Member Name Tag(s) $10 each……………..………………………… $__________ 

        Credit Card Processing Fee, if applicable $1.00 …..…………… $__________ 

                                                 Hard copy newsletter (optional) $10………………………………… $__________ 

        Additional Donation (project of your choice) ……..……………. $__________  

        Lifetime Membership ($500.00)……………………………………….. $__________ 

                     Total Payment…….... $ __________ 

By-Laws state, “There shall be no prorating of dues depending on date of enrollment and all membership 

dues must be paid by January 31st.”  

Mail entire form and payment to:  

SB/PV Sister City Committee   PO Box 3718   Santa Barbara, CA  93130 

Questions, please contact us by email at sbpvsistercity805@gmail.com   

Funds received from the annual dues help to support the mission of the Santa Barbara/Puerto Vallarta Sister City 

Committee, a 501c3 non-profit organization.   Thank you! 
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